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And let the beauty of the Lord our God be upon us, and establish
the work of our hands for us. Yes, establish the work of our
hands. Psalm 90:17
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The rainy season has yet to make it to Guinea Bissau but the Hope Remembered
test garden is flourishing!
Travis, Fredy, and the boys are growing okra, spinach, tomatoes, moringa, squash,
cucumber, peppers, papaya, beans, and potato.
Local villagers met with Fredy to leamn about the garden and the techniques to see if
they are interested in learning more.
Pray that they would see the potential in this and that it would
create opportunities to work alongside these families in the
future. They are all Fula Muslims.

We would love to connect with our supporters and prayer partners face to face! It is a
passion of mine (Grace) to share what the Lord is doing both locally and globally for His
kingdom. Contact me to set up a time for us to share with your group. We have pictures,
videos, stories, and artifacts from Guinea Bissau to share our work in Guinea Bissau.

Grace Mancil//Founder
available for speaking
//churches//home groups//youth groups
//children's ministry//

REACHING GUINEA BISSAU

sharing Jesus through agriculture, health care,
education, and clean water projects

CONTACT GRACE{AT}HOPEREMEMBERED{DOT}ORG TO BOOK
WILL TRAVEL WITHIN SEVERAL HOURS OF TUSCALOOSA, Al
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In the month of May Hope Remembered took a huge step toward a full time base in
Guinea Bissau! We are currently raising $1500 which will purchase land where Travis
and Sarah will build a home, a base for future teams, and a garden training area.
Click on the link below to partner with us to build HOPE. If you prefer to donate by
check, please mail to:

Hope Remembered, P.O. Box 5, Fosters, AL 35463

Prayer and Praises in May

Quinn and Jess arrived in Guinea Bissau and will spend three weeks with Travis and
Sarah. Pray for their time together and for wisdom for future partnership.

Pray for the rains to come to Guinea Bissau. We are thankful our test garden is doing
well but many in GB suffer with hunger and lack of water especially during the dry
season.

Praise the Lord He has provided land for purchase in Guinea Bissau. Pray with us
that the process would go smoothly and that our NGO paperwork is finalized in June.

Praise the Lord for the partners He has provided that support Hope Remembered in
prayer and financially. Pray for more opportunities to share with others what the Lord
is going in Guinea Bissau.

Pray for Sarah, Jess, and Quinn as they travel back to the U.S. mid June. Pray for
Travis as he finishes out the rest of the summer in Guinea Bissau.

Thank you for partnering with us to serve the unreached peoples of Guinea Bissau.
We are grateful and humbled.

Partner with us!
Hope Remembered is a 501(c)(3) organization.
All donations are tax deductible.

Help us get the word out!
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Visit us on the web:

http://hoperemembered.org/

Our mailing address is:
P.O. Box 5
Fosters, AL 35463



